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Hello Ladies,  

 

I hope everyone had a very active week. I certainly did. I was out running early 

in the morning, doing yoga, went for a walk every evening. I am a little bit tired 

at the end of it all!! I will have to relax for the weekend.  

 

I can’t believe that this is the end of the year. this will be my last letter as I 

know no one will be looking at the website next Tuesday, you will be all out 

playing and planning for two months of summer holidays. I hope that you keep u 

the reading over the holidays. I have  a list of really good books I want to read 

now that I will have lots of time, hopefully I’ll be reading them out in the 

sunshine.  

 

We have to say a special farewell to all our 6th class girls, we wish you all the 

best in your new schools and remember that you will always be St Brigid’s girls.  

 

Everyone else all the teachers are looking forward to seeing you in September, 

you will find out your new teachers next Tuesday. Your mam’s/dad’s will get a 

text. Don’t worry if you are not with your friend this year you will have lots of 

friends in the class you are in. ‘Be happy’.  

 

I have told the mam’s and dad’s all about how we will have the school ready for 

you to come back and soon it will like we were never away, well after the 

holidays. If you are a little bit worried on the first day keep an eye out for me. 

I’ll be right there in the yard making sure everyone is OK. Girls I will be the 

Acting Principal again next year so we will get a chance to do some of the things 

we missed out on this year and I am really looking forward to it.  

 

All that’s left to say is have a fantastic summer girls. Stay safe, especially 

around the water if you are swimming. Be good for mam and dad. Try and do 
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little random acts of kindness for others. Be kind 

to yourself. Tell yourself one thing every morning 

that you are good at or that you are proud of. Eat 

healthy foods and drink lots of water. If you do all 

these things we will be ready for a great start in 

September.  

 

Take care girls.   

 

V. Ferguson 

 

 

 


